
LOOK BACK AT 2024
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THE PLAN FOR 2025

IMPORTANT NOTE:
The Hercules Project is NOT a mine.

We appreciate the interest in jobs with our
crew for this upcoming exploration season.

While we currently do not have any open
positions, please feel free to reach out

for updates on future opportunities.

Contact :
Ryan Barton, Community Liaison
rbarton@herculesmetals.com
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copper recoveries of 90%
silver recoveries of more than 80%

Hercules completed its Phase III
exploratory drill program to follow up on
our porphyry copper deposit in 2023. Our
team drilled deeper and more precisely
to try and pinpoint the heart of the
copper system.

A porphyry is a type of rock that often
hosts large deposits of copper, gold, or
silver. These deposits are typically found
in zones where magma has cooled and
crystallized underground.

FAST FACT:

THE LATEST FROM
HERCULES METALS

PLUS - sign up to receive our
community newsletter email
in your inbox!

What is a porphyry?

Hercules also completed its Phase I
metallurgical testing of those rock core
samples. We found:

This key step in understanding the quality
of the mineralization shows a promising
potential future for high-quality resource
development in Washington County. 

Hercules will continue exploring beneath
the surface to better understand the
mineral system and its potential.

Our team of geologists are explorers.
We will be gathering more data and
testing new theories via drill pads, field
mapping, and geophysical imaging.
We have several more years of
exploration ahead to fully understand the
size, quality, and economic viability of the
Hercules Project before any decisions
about a potential mine can be made.

Exploration season is back in Washington County!

JOB OPPORTUNITIES

Follow us on social media!
@HerculesMetals

IN THE COMMUNITY
We are committed to
supporting our
community, including the
organizations that are
doing impactful work to
assist our neighbors.
We recently presented a
donation to LOVE Inc of
Washington County.


